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Gunshot Fired On I-94 in Mandan 

 
 

NARRATIVE: On 4/21/2024 at approximately 12:25 PM, a trooper with the ND Highway 
Patrol was following a car on I-94 Eastbound in the city of Mandan just east of Exit 153. The 
trooper heard a gunshot and observed the passenger side window of the car shatter. The 
trooper stopped the vehicle, and 2 males were detained from the vehicle without incident. A 
loaded handgun was found inside the car. ND Highway Patrol along with the Bureau of 
Criminal Investigation are actively investigating the incident. Both males from the vehicle were 
arrested for being felons in possession of a firearm. This is an ongoing investigation, and more 
information will be released at a later date. No one was injured in this incident.   
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For More Information Contact:  
Sgt. Brian Mehlhoff 701-328-2447                                                                                                                                                   

     
 


